
PROPOSAL TO THE COB CURRICULUM COMMITTEE, APC, and UNIVERSITY SENATE 
 

Recommendation:  
1. Establish a new department formed from the former Business Communication and Information System 

departments as the Department of Business Communication and Information Systems. 
 
Contingent upon approval of newly established Department of Business Communication and 
Information Systems, then…. 
 

2. Eliminate department: Business Communication  
3. Eliminate department: Information Systems   

 
 
Brief History of Issue—why the issue is being considered: The issue is being considered because of the 
reorganization of the College of Business during 2022-2023. 
 
 
 
Pros of Recommendation: 

1. Both IS and BCOM faculty have unanimously voted in favor of adopting the proposed name. It clearly 
indicates the programs housed in the department. 

 
 
 
Cons of Recommendation: 

1. We don’t see any negative implications of adopting the proposed name. 
 
 
 
Technology/Human Resource Impact: None 
 
 
Other Departments (both within and outside the COB) Impacted: None. 
 
 
Impacted Department Chair(s) Contacted?   Yes. 
 
 
 
 
 


